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Annual Meeting Notes....
Meadowland Credit Union's Annual Meeting took place at 
Chris and Sue's in Plymouth on March 4th, 2023.  MCU 
would like to say "Thank You" to Chris and Sue's for the 
hospitality and wonderful food.

The topics that were covered at this meeting were the 
following:

• Introduction of the Board of Directors
• Review of Chairman Abts' Letter to the membership
• President's Horner speech to the membership
• Reviewing of MCU's Financials
• Election of 2 seats on the Board of Directors with no 

contested election.
• There was no business from last year's annual meeting.
• There was no new business brought before the Board of 

Directors.
• Questions were asked from the membership about 

expanding, and financial's. 

2024 Board of Directors
The following members will be the Board of Directors 
for MCU.  Thank you members for volunteering your 
time in helping out Meadowland Credit Union.

 Dan Abts

 James Evraets

 Perry Hartman

 Nick Herzfeldt

 Jeffrey Ritt Jr

 James Coulson

 Warren Stokdyk 

Thank you to the members that came to the annual meeting 
to show support for your credit union. Hope to see you all 
next year. 

Call or stop in to hear 
more details about 

this unbelievable rate.  
This rate is for a 
limited time!!!

Mark your calendars for our Annual Eat For Education 
on Friday August 2nd.  ALL Proceeds go to the          

MCU Scholarship fund.  Scholarships are given out to 
high school students at Sheboygan Falls High School and 

to the Sheboygan County Community.  
Please stop in for food, fun and much more.  

Hope to see you there.



Meadowland Credit Union
1040 N Main Street

P.O. Box 133
Sheboygan Falls, WI, 53085

Phone:  920-467-8105
Fax:  920-467-8417
E-mail:  info@meadowlandcu.org

Office Hours:
Mon.- Thurs. 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Friday 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Drive Thru Hours:
Mon.-Thurs. 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Friday 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM 
Saturday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER:

Follow our pages for exciting
news, events, and promotions!

www.meadowlandcu.org

www.facebook.com/
MeadowlandCU

www.linkedin.com/
company/meadowland-

credit-union

See more dates on our website
calendar at

www.meadowlandcu.org

@Meadowlandcu

Memorial Day        5/27/24 Closed

MEMBERS...
Please verify your contact information

Many people have eliminated home telephones 
or land lines as a cost-saving measure and 

almost exclusively use personal or work 
cellphones. MCU wants to make sure we have 
the most up-to-date contact  information for 

you, including phone number, and email
addresses. 

When you contact us you may be asked to  
verify the personal contact information we 

currently have on file and provide any
corrections or missing information for your

accounts.  To review your personal information 
stop by MCU and our staff will be happy to

review it with you.

Juneteenth  6/19/24 

Independence Day    7/4/24             

Eat for Education       8/2/24

Open

Closed

When reflecting about our financial affairs, we often think about our 
economic position. Some might associate achievement with dollars. In many 
cases, the harder, wiser, or the more we work, the better chance of gaining 
more monetarily. And why do we want more money? Well, partly because the 
idea of having money can help make us feel secure. 

But what happens if you or someone you know is struggling in 
assessing his or her own finances? Are you daring enough to help or make that 
one step towards financial stability? If you have a slight inclination of 
answering yes to this question, contact Meadowland Credit Union at 
920-467-8105 and ask for, Fritzy. Meadowland Credit Union believes in 
keeping the credit union philosophy,“people helping people”. We provide a 
free credit, budget, and debt restructuring. Take advantage of this offer. This 
might just be what you or someone will need to advance. Are you ready to 
advance with Meadowland?




